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Comments: U.S.F.S.,

I am writing to express my views on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity presented by the

Stibnite Gold Project is compelling for many reasons and it is a project I am committed to seeing come to fruition.

The comment period has provided meaningful time to review the document. Idahoans need to see the benefits of

the Stibnite Gold Project come to life. It is with this knowledge that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to select

the modified plan of restoration and operations Midas Gold Idaho presented, known as Alternative 2 in the draft

Environmental Impact Statement, and permit the project.

The comment period has been extended once already. It should not be delayed further. This only delays Idaho

from recognizing the benefits of the project. The current USFS timeline provides plenty of time to review the DEIS

and comment. After reviewing the document, I encourage you to permit alternative 2 of the project.

Best Wishes,

Name: Hal Meyer


